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August 16, 2018

Dear Valued Customer, A
California Proposition 65 requires manufacturers and suppliers to provide customers notification about
chemicals in the products they purchase for them that may contain potentially hazardous materials. The
State of California currently has provided a list of over 900 chemicals, including both synthetic and
naturally occurring related to Proposition 65. With some exceptions, if a business sells a product in
California that contains one or more substances on the Proposition 65 list, then a corresponding warning
must be provided.

This letter will confirm steel products sold by West Coast Steel and Processing contain chemicals
according to the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (Proposition 65):

&WARNING : This product can expose you to chemicals including nickel, which is known to the
State of California to cause cancer, and chromium (hexavalent compounds) from welding fumes, which
is known to the State of California to cause, birth defects or other reproductive harm. For more
information, go to www.P65 Warnings.ca.gov.

Details regarding the chemical composition of products sold by West Coast Steel and Processing can be
obtained by contacting your West Coast Steel and Processing representative and requesting the Safety
Data Sheet (SDS) for these products.

Sincerely,
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Erik Gamm
President
West Coast Steel and Processing



